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TERM 1, WEEK 1 Monday 2 February 2015 

Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 

Welcome back to school for 2015! I hope you all had an enjoyable break and the  

children are well rested for the busy term ahead. We are looking forward to hearing and 

sharing their holiday highlights. The summer weather has certainly turned on the sun, 
and I’m sure the past couple of days of well needed rain has been appreciated.   
 

Once again for the start of the year, our school calendar is filling up fast with our annual 
term events such as Moawhango Athletics, Junior, Rural & Interschool swimming 

sports, and Hunterville School Athletics which I am sure we are all looking forward to. 
Our main learning focuses for Term 1 are, as always, Literacy & Numeracy; swimming 

& swim safety and athletics for PE; with our Learning to Learn focus being Magnificent 
Mangaweka linking into Mangaweka Day on Saturday 7th March.   
 

Swimming Pool: Our swimming programme for Term 1 will start on Monday 9th Feb as 

we are currently still tweaking the chemical levels for the pool. Once we start our  

swimming programme, our children will need to bring their togs everyday so that they 

can fully participate in this area of the curriculum.  
 

Kiwi Swim Safe Programme: Last week Dianne, Chris and I attended professional  

development in relation to teaching swimming and swim safety held through Swimming 

New Zealand. We spent the first half of the day learning about the programme  

framework and the afternoon in the Taihape pool putting into practice what we had 
learnt. We have all taken aboard different ideas to put into practice within our class 

swimming programmes.  
 

Education Review Office: This term we will be undertaking our 3 yearly ERO review. 

We are looking forward to sharing our growth since our last ERO report in 2012 and our 

children’s achievements with the ERO team from Monday 9th March to Wednesday 11th 
March.  
  

Contact List Updates: This week a form will be coming home for parents/caregivers to 

update their contact information. Additionally, a medical form will be sent home to be 
filled out in the event that your child needs to take set medication during school time. 

This form need only come back to school, if your child is required to take medication 
during school hours. Thank you! 
 

Bus Roll: For those parents/caregivers who may not be aware, we take a bus roll at the 
end of day. This is taken for safety reasons so that the school knows which children are 

travelling home on the afternoon buses.  
 

Student Absences: If your child/ren are going to be absent from school please let us 

know on the day or before hand if possible. This ensures the school is notified of  

absenteeism and lessens the need to make phone calls to parents / caregivers. Thank 

you! 
 

School Lunches: Children are able to purchase bought lunch on a Friday – ‘Friday Pie 

Day’ starting Friday 13th February.  
 

Sunsmart: Term 1 and the sun is out which means our children need to bring a hat to 

wear during break times to keep themselves safe from the sun. No hat, No play! Thank 

you! 
 

Open-door Policy: We have an open-door policy at Mangaweka School. If you have 

any questions, queries or concerns please make sure you let us know. In relation to 
teaching and learning, our parents/caregivers first point of contact is their child/ren’s 

teacher. I endeavour to always be available and contact can be made through the office if 

you would like to make an appointment for a time that suits us both or give me a ring. 
Please be aware that I am a teaching principal and not always available during  

classroom learning time. Thank you in advance.  
 

Have a great week!  

Maree 

Mangaweka School 

Raumaewa Road  

P.O. Box 32 

Mangaweka, 4746 

Phone/Fax: 06-382 5703 
 

office@mangaweka.school.nz 

www.mangaweka.school.nz 
 

GPS Location 

S39° 48.485, E175° 47.438,  
Elevation: 1042ft  

(317m)                

For the Calendar 

Next Assembly 

Friday 6 March 

2.30pm 

Next BOT Meeting  

Tuesday 24 February  

7.00pm 

Next BOT Fundraising 

Committee Meeting  

TBA 

Waitangi Day 

Friday 6 February  

SCHOOL CLOSED 

Moawhango Athletics 

Friday 20 February 

Junior Swimming Sports 

Pukeokahu School 

Friday 27 February 

10.30am 

Term Dates 2015 
Term One 

2 February  - 2 April 
 

Term two  

20 April - 3 July 
 

Term Three 

20 July - 25 September 
 

Term Four 

12 October - 17 December 



 

MANGAWEKA DAY  

7th March 2015 
 

Hope you’re organised to come to Mangaweka on March 7th. 

We’ll be meeting at the Mangaweka Campground around 11am.  There’ll be plenty of parking and a place to sit and talk once you’ve 

looked at all the exhibits.  

There will be food, coffee and cold drinks to purchase if you wish, but feel free to bring your own picnic lunch if you prefer.  Please bring 

cash to make your purchases. 

The displays will be depicting those industries who rely on the bridge for access, both now and in the past.  There should be plenty to  

interest everyone. 

An official “Bridge Opening” and cavalcade will be staged around 1.15 pm and the day will wind up around 3 pm. 

Some of us will be “dressing up” for the occasion, long skirts, braces and hats. That sort of thing.   

It would be great if you’d like to join in the fun.  

We have launched a facebook page www.faceboook.com/MangawekaBridgeDay so take a look and encourage your friends to join you at 
Mangaweka on the 7th March. 

Love Babies?  
Do you feel that you could include another 

child in your family?    

   Do you think that you could face the 

challenge of caring for babies who cannot 

live with their family and need a short-term 

place to live? 

We need caregivers who enjoy being with and providing love, affection and 

temporary care for babies. 

Whanganui Child Youth and family are always keen to hear from people 

who have a passion for providing this sort of service to their community/iwi. 

 We are running information and preparation courses for people who are 

looking at caring for babies/toddlers as well as children aged up to 17 years. 

An introductory session will take place on the 3rd and 12th February 2015 

before three full day fortnightly workshops held on 2, 16 and 30 March 2015 

All of the workshops will take place at Whanganui CYF, 74 Ingestre Street, 

Whanganui. 

Information sessions:     February 03rd 10am-12.30pm              

                                          February 12th: 5pm – 7.30pm 

                                              Workshops (Days 1 – 3):  9am -4pm 

If this sounds like you and you want or want more information please contact 

Julian, David or Chris on 0508326459 (0508FAMILY) at Whanganui Child 

Youth and Family. 

 

http://www.faceboook.com/MangawekaBridgeDay


P A P A   C L I F F   C A F E 
DELICIOUS HOME BAKING            OPEN 7 DAYS          

Phone 06 3825778          8.30am - 4.00pm 

Mangaweka Airport Café 
tƘƻƴŜ лс оунртпт 

 

Burgers, Meals, All Day Breaky Deals 

Toasties, Sandwiches, Cakes 

Hangi, Kina, Seafood 

Scoop Icecream 

NZ Post - Up to 3kg Courier Parcels 
 

IƻǳǊǎ ƻŦ ¢ǊŀŘŜΥ 

Monday: CLOSED - No Papers on Monday 

Tuesday: 9.00am - 3.00pm 

Wednesday: 9.00am - 4.00pm 

Thursday: 9.00am - 4.00pm 

Friday: 9.00am - 4.00pm 

Saturday: 11.00am - 4.00pm 

Sunday: 11.00am - 4.00pm 

***SURPLUS SAUSIES***  
 

 

 

 

Hi Everyone,  

The BOT Fundraising Committee have 

some surplus pre-cooked sausies and 

canned drinks.  

If you are interested in purchasing, there 

are 10 packs of Leonards 50 packs at 

$21.00 per pack, 7 boxes   

of Spree lemonade and 7 boxes of Classic 

cola at $7.00 per box.  

If you are interested, please ring Sarah 

King on 3825539  

(or email spking@ruralinzone.net ) to  

arrange  drop off and payment.   

Mangaweka, Ohingaiti, Rangiwahia Sub Branch of Plunket  
 

Mangaweka Plunket Home Help Service  

Mangaweka, Ohingaiti & Rangiwahia sub branch of Plunket offer 5 hours of home help to ALL families living within the 

sub branch area at the time of the birth of the baby.  Ideally these hours are offered to help support families with a 

newborn baby, however, they can also be used at any time until the your child turns 5 years of age.    
 

If you would like more information, please contact our home help co - ordinator, Shirley Russell, on 06 3889812  

Aaron McCann is participating in the  

 

 

 

             Saturday 23 May 2015 
                www.firefightersclimb.org.nz 

mailto:spking@ruralinzone.net


Mangaweka Playcentre on  

Broadway  
tƭŜŀǎŜ Ŏŀƭƭ ƛƴ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ  

aƻƴŘŀȅ ϧ ²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ фŀƳ -мǇƳ 

ƻǊ ǇƘƻƴŜ 022 3285649  

9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǇǊŜ-ǎŎƘƻƻƭŜǊΩǎ ƛǎ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ǘƻ Ƨƻƛƴ  

tƭŀȅŎŜƴǘǊŜΦ  

/ƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ ǎŜǎǎƛƻƴ ŀƴŘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀ ƭƻƻƪΦ  

 CƛǊǎǘ о Ǿƛǎƛǘǎ ŦǊŜŜΦ 

 

CǊƛŜƴŘƭȅ ƳƻƴǘƘƭȅ ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎΥ оǊŘ aƻƴŘŀȅ ƻŦ ŜŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘΣ тΦолǇƳ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ aŀƴƎŀǿŜƪŀ 
tƭǳƴƪŜǘ wƻƻƳǎ 

/ŀǊ ǎŜŀǘǎ ŦƻǊ ƘƛǊŜ ŎƻǾŜǊƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ ōƛǊǘƘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƻƭŘŜǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΣ  ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ ŎŀǊ ǎŜŀǘ 
ŎƻƻǊŘƛƴŀǘƻǊ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ¢ŀƛƘŀǇŜ .ǊŀƴŎƘ ƻƴ лс-оуу-лсмрΦ 

/ƻǘ ŀƴŘ {ǘŜŀƳ ±ŀǇƻǊƛǎŜǊ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŦƻǊ ǎƘƻǊǘ ǘŜǊƳ ƘƛǊŜΣ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ .Ǌƻƴǿȅƴ wƻōō  

ƻƴ лс оунрутт 

IƻƳŜ IŜƭǇ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ {ƘƛǊƭŜȅ wǳǎǎŜƭƭ ƻƴ лс оннфумн 

/ƭŀǎǎƛŎ wŜǎǘƻǊŀǝƻƴΣ tŀǊǘǎ ŀƴŘ aŜŎƘŀƴƛŎŀƭ  
{ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ 

 

{ǳȊǳƪƛ ŀƴŘ ¸ŀƳŀƘŀ {ŀƭŜǎ ŀƴŘ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ 

DŜƴŜǊŀƭ !ǳǘƻƳƻǝǾŜ {ŜǊǾƛŎƛƴƎΦ CǊƻƳ ǎƳŀƭƭ ǘƻ ƭŀǊƎŜΦ 

tƘ оун ртон  

ŎŀǊǘŜǊƻƴƛϪȄǘǊŀΦŎƻΦƴȊ 

ǿǿǿΦŎŀǊǘŜǊƻƴƛΦŎƻΦƴȊ 

¢I9 [!b/L! .9¢! {t9/L![L{¢ 

 

{ǇŜŎƛŀƭƛǎƛƴƎ ƛƴ ŀƭƭ ȅƻǳǊ ǘǊŀƴǎǇƻǊǘ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜƳŜƴǘǎΦ CƻǊ 
ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ŀƴŘ ǉǳŀƭƛǘȅ ŜǉǳƛǇƳŜƴǘΣ Ŏŀƭƭ aŀǊƪ ŀǘ 
ŀƴȅǝƳŜ ŦƻǊ ŀ ŎƘŀǘ ƻƴ Ƙƻǿ ƘŜ Ŏŀƴ ŀǎǎƛǎǘ ȅƻǳΦ  
tƘƻƴŜΥ лс-оунрунуΣ CŀȄΥ лс-оунрунуΣ  

aƻōƛƭŜΥ лнтп-пфуттоΦ 

a!bD!²9Y! Lb¢9wb!¢Lhb![ !Lwthw¢ 

The base for Mangaweka Adven-
ture Company offering Ŧǳƴ ǊƛǾŜǊ 
ŀŘǾŜƴǘǳǊŜǎ, riverside camping  
and yummy cafe food. The cafe 
menu includes ǿƻǊƭŘ ŦŀƳƻǳǎ 
toasted sandwiches, all day 
breakfasts, salads, burgers and 
great coffee. 
NZ Postal services also available.  
Call or email with any questions! 
 

www.mangaweka.co.nz or 06-3825-747 

 

Mangaweka Gallery and Homestay 
Featuring National, Regional & Local Artists.  Oil, acrylic & watercolour paintings, photography,  

wood-turning, stone carvings, ceramics, glassware, & much, much more.   

Homestay has rooms from $85 per night single, including continental breakfast & drinks. 

Yellow Church & Cottage, State Highway One, Mangaweka 

Open 10amð5pm Thursday to Monday     Phone: 06 3825774 / 027 5266612 

mailto:carteroni@xtra.co.nz
http://www.carteroni.co.nz/

